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Over the past three weeks we have been           

welcoming new children to our Nursery. They 

have settled in extremely well and have started  to 

become familiar with the new  routines and          

learning environment.  

The children have been exploring both inside 

and outside of the Nursery classroom. There have 

been lots of loud “Rawrrrrs” from the                    

dinosaurs in the small world area, delicious food 

served up in the café and lots of mucky hands in 

the mud kitchen with some interesting mud recipes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Nursery, we are super proud of how well you are doing! 

 

 

Nursery 
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Parent Consultations  

Please be reminded, school will be closed on Wednesday 21st October 

all day to hold parent  consultations. This will enable us to meet face to 

face with parents safely to discuss your child’s       

progress. Further details will follow.  

             .Virtual Welcome Meetings 

Please be reminded of the Virtual Welcome Meetings that will           

commence next week.  A link will be sent prior to the meeting via 

School Comms, please check your emails. If you are unable to join the 

meeting, the Power Point will be uploaded to the year group pages on the 

school website. 

Year 
Virtual Meet the Teacher Teachers Start time 

Year 5 

  

Monday 28th  September Mrs Smith/Mrs 

Duffey 

Ms Mannering 

4.30pm 

Year 6 

  

Tuesday 29th September Mr Jewels 

Mrs Barras 

4.30pm 
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Bike to School Week is a week-long event across the UK to 
showcase the many benefits of cycling to school.  
 
Next week is Bike to School week and we are encouraging as 
many pupils and families as possible to cycle to school.   
 
We are celebrating cycling and would like pupils to be inspired 
to cycle, scoot or walk to school and consider the positive  
impact active travel has to our health and environment.   
 
Thank you. 
Mrs Bowen 
PE Teacher         
 

School Photographer 

The school photographer will be on 

both the upper and lower site on  

Wednesday 30th September.  

Please could the children wear       

winter uniform 
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Thank you to all the parents or carers that have ensured there is only one adult drop-

ping off and collecting each child/family. Please show consideration for other parents 

and carers at these times by maintaining a safe distance from each other. Where this is 

not possible, we suggest that you may wish to wear a face covering of some sort. This is 

not currently a mandatory requirement and it is not possible for the school to enforce 

this. Please also bear in mind that some adults are unable to wear face coverings due to 

a range of medical conditions, which may not be apparent. 

 

Please ensure that you leave as soon as you have dropped off or collected your        

child. This helps with social distancing and also helps with car congestion.  

 

There are some cars being left outside of the school grounds over the morning. Please 

can we ask that you move your car as soon as you drop your children off. This will    

enable other parents to use this space when they drop their children to school.  

 

We appreciate that for many parents this is an anxious time but we ask for your        

patience and your trust that the school is working hard to do the very best we can to 

keep our pupils, staff and parents safe, in challenging times. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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Breakfast Club  

 The club is open to  children from 3-11 years.  

 Operates from 7:45am.  

 A range of healthy breakfast foods included.  

 A range of fun activities available to interest the children.  

  A calm and relaxed start to the day.  

 £4 per session.  

After School Club (Owls and Badgers)  

 The club is open to children from 3-11 years.  

 Operates from the end of the school day until 6pm daily.  

 Children may attend the club on a part-time or full-time basis.  

 A range of exciting indoor and outdoor activities available to   

interest the children.  

 A healthy snack and drink included.  

 £6 until 4.30pm and £12 until 6pm. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

God bless.  

Mrs Moore, Mrs Porter, and all the staff of SSAS. 


